TOWNSHIP OF LONG HILL

OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES 10/2/17

The meeting was called to order at 7:55 p.m. by Peter J. O’Neill in the Large Conference Room.

Members present were: Richard Pfluger, Peter J. O’Neill, Joanna Askey, George Armenti and Frank Alansky.

Minutes of the May and September meetings were approved unanimously by members.

ik

Vision Committee update:  The Vision Committee is currently reorganizing under the new Township
Administrator. The next meeting is scheduled for this Thursday.

Discussion of the open space fund reserve.
We will invite the Township Engineer to attend our next meeting to discuss the following:

a. Asurvey of township owned Gillette open space adjacent to the Eberle property, as well as
an examination of possible access points to determine how the site can be utilized for
passive recreation;

b. The issue of Railroad Avenue— how to correctly delineate the street (straight as opposed to
curved, as it is believed Railroad Avenue is part of a grid pattern as reflected on older

maps);

c. County parkland on the west side of the Township (Peninsula Park/Passaic River Park) so
that we can begin to coordinate with the County on boat launch projects.

We are planning to meet on October 21 in the afternoon for a walk through of the sites that have been
under discussion.

Public comments and announcements: none.

Meeting ended at 9:10 p.m. upon motion to adjourn which was unanimously approved. Next meeting
will be held on November 6, 2017 in the Large Conference Room.
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